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February 9, 2012 
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Valentine Dinner 
6:30 p.m. 

The SCHPS February 9th , 6:30 p.m. 
meeting will be a Valentine's Dinner 
at the German American Heritage 
Center located at 712 W. 2nd Street, 
Davenport. 

Please bring an appetizer or dessert 
to share plus your favorite bottle of 
wine. Cost is $8.oo per person. 
Please call 355-8727 by Sunday Feb. 
5th for reservations. 

More details to be announced in the 
February newsletter. 

January 2012 
Newsletter 

Next SCHPS meeting 
February 9, 2012 

6:31) .m 
Gennan-A:merican 
Heritage Museum 
712 W. 2nd Street 
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SCHEDULE OF FUTURE SCHPS 
MEETINGS 

Jan 2012 NO MEETING. 

A full list of future meetings will 
be published in the next 
newsletter. 

OTHER EVENTS OF INTEREST 

We will have a complete list of 
Events of Interest in our next 
newsletter. If you have an event, 
that needs to be published here, 
please contact Duane the 
newsletter Editor, by calling 323-
4077 or e-mail 
bigdaddydtimm@yahoo.com 

Judy Belfer, Duane Timm and Connie 
Werthmann. 

On December 8, 2011, Judy and 
Duane presented the awards 
certificate to SSAB for their help in 

sponsoring the Fall Tour in 2010. Connie 
Werthmann is the chair on the SSAB 
committee that awards donations to area 
non-profit and charitable groups. 

We are pleased with the interest that SSAB 
has in SCHPS. On January 11, 2011, 

Duane was interviewed by the corporate 
director of communications of SSAB. An 
online article will appear about the past 
donation and the interest SSAB has in the 
society. 

Books for Sale 
A thought for gifts or a way to spend 
your Christmas gift money: our own 
board member, Mary Costello has 
written a set of books detailing the 
history of bridges crossing the 
Mississippi River. This 2 book set is 
also illustrated with sketches and 
drawings of the bridges. Mary has 
also written a book of fiction about an 
immigrant Irish family that moved to 
the Mississippi Valley. 
For more information on the 
availability and cost of these books 
please contact Mary at 
marycharlotte@mediacombb.net 

WE ARE INVITED 
The Colonel Davenport Historical Foundation 
announces its Annual Meeting. 
Sunday, January 29, 2012. Program at 3 p.m. 
"A Lighthearted Tribute to President Ronald 
Reagan" by Lt. Col. M.A. Buster Miller 
Followed by a Dinner Buffet at the Rock Island 
Arsenal Golf Club Reservations are $15.00 per 
person 
Contact Jessica Waytenick at 309-3 72-8205 or 
waytenik@winco.net 




